
BLOOMSBURY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Health office 

908-479-4414 ext.210 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

NJ State Sanitary Code, amended December 14, 2007, requires that students must meet 

immunization requirements as set forth in Chapter 14.  Regulation 4:16 requires that all 

students entering the sixth grade receive one dose of Tdap no earlier than their 10th 

birthday and one dose of meningococcal vaccine, along with a physical exam.  

 

Documentation of vaccination & Physical are due by the start of school next year 

or the child will not be permitted to enter the building.  Your child’s primary care 

provider must complete the form below along with a physical form to be brought to 

Bloomsbury Elementary School by August 1st. If your child has a summer physical after 

August 1st, please contact the health office to provide the date of the physical. 

 

If you need financial assistance, contact Hunterdon County Health Department reduced 

Cost Childhood Vaccine Program, 806-4570. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these requirements, please feel free to contact me at 

(908)479-4414 or email kscuderi@bburyes.org.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Scuderi, RN, BSN  

Bloomsbury Elementary School Nurse 

 

Must be completed by Physician: 

 

Student Name:______________________________________ Date:________________ 

 

The above named student has received: 

 

1. The Tdap booster on____________________________ 
Month/day/year 

 

2. The meningococcal vaccine on____________________ 
Month/day/year 

 

 
 

______________________________________      ______________________________ 
     Signature of Primary Care Provider               Print or Stamp of Primary Care Provider 


